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Dearest Invitation for our Ersti-Weekend  
  

Hi!  

Congratulations, you've made it! You have passed the entrance exam 

and secured your place at our university.  

  

In order to have a great start to the upcoming winter semester and 

university life, we, the General Student Committee (AStA for short), invite 

you to this year's Freshpeoples Weekend!   

This will take place shortly before the start of the semester, from Saturday, 

09.28.24 to Sunday, 09.29.24. We will spend one night at the youth hostel 

in Bad Segeberg. There will be plenty of time to get to know our new fellow 

students, to clarify all kinds of questions about our university and studying 

and, of course, to have a great party. If you like, you are also welcome to 

bring an instrument ;)  

Please note: Places are limited, so register quickly!  

  

Once again summarized everything you need to know:  

  

Arrive:    09.28.2024  

Departure:   09.29.2024   

Address:   Kastanienweg 1, 23795 Bad Segeberg   

Price:  55€ per Person 

To:   Studierendenschaft d. Hochschule f. Musik u. Theater 

IBAN:  DE32 2005 0550 1315 1293 36 

Purpose of use: Ersti-Fahrt WiSe24/25 Surname, name  
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Registration Ersti-weekend  

Here's what else we need to know from you:  

  

Surname, Name:  _____________________________________  

  

Address:     _____________________________________  

  

Date of birth:    _____________________________________  

  

E-Mail-address:   _____________________________________  

  

Eating preference:  _____________________________________  

  

Date, Place: _________________  Signature: _______________  

 

Send us an email to asta.veranstaltungen@hfmt-hamburg.de as soon as 

possible, but no later than 21.09.2024, with all the information requested 

and a proof of transfer attached!  

Otherwise, please remember that registration is binding and let us know 

immediately if you are unable to attend! A refund of the registration fee 

will unfortunately no longer be possible after 21.09.2024. We will of 

course send you details of our trip shortly beforehand.   

We look forward to seeing you and to a great get-to-know-you weekend!  

Your AStA  
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